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(Government of India, Ministry of Power) HHAT Helcad
SL-33/9/2023-BEE 19" November, 2024
ADVISORY

Subject: Resumption of QR Code Implementation for Refrigerator (FFR & DCR)
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1.

This is to inform all manufacturers and permittees under the BEE’s Standards
and Labeling (S&L) program for Refrigerators (FFR/DCR) that the
implementation of QR code functionality for models in the Frost Free
Refrigerator (FFR) and Direct Cool Refrigerator (DCR) categories will resume
with effect from 20" November, 2024.

The previous advisory SL-33/9/2023-BEE dated 14" November, 2024 stands
cancelled. Manufacturers and permittees are requested to comply with this
updated notification.

For further updates or technical inquiries, please contact us at beesl-
it@beeindia.gov.in.

(Kamran Shaikh)
Director
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